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John Kitterman was volunteering at the ReStore when he learned about our ABWK/HER 
program.  His home in Sinai needed some work.  Trever Shelden, the programôs manager 
drove over to determine the scope of work he could see that the home needed painting, but the 
real issue was the roof.  The small home has a steep and complicated roof that was well beyond 
its useful life.  Unfortunately, the roof was also beyond what ABWK/HER could take on; it was 
too much. 

Volunteers, under Treverôs supervision scraped and painted Johnôs home.  The Habitat staff 
began looking for way to fix the roof.   

Through a connection at Habitat Internationalôs headquarters, we met Matt Schroeder, a 
communications leader for Owens Corning Roofing.  Owens Corning partners with Habitat 
Affiliates across the country helping veterans replace their 
roofs.  They recognize that a veteranôs service often takes them away 
from home for extended periods of time and while they are away 
home repairs are often overlooked.  That is why they partner with 
Habitat for Humanity and offer new roofs to service men and 
women in need. 

The roof was closely examined, materials and contractors were 
identified.  Bids were prepared.  Matt signed off on the project and 
the work will begin soon. 

We are proud to partner with Matt and the entire team at Owens 
Corning. 


